
Subject: FW: Public comment on Trust land study -- study subcommittee

7/5/2006

From: Robert Hawks [mailto:r_hawks@imt.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2006 11:12 AM 
To: Evans, Krista Lee 
Subject: LC7777 
 
Hello Krista, 
  
I have heard from Scott Seacat regarding provisions in LC7777 that would provide him a base for auditing to meet 
the intent of maximum return criteria and and analysis of overhead costs.  He states that page 6, section 5, 
appears to be internally conflicting and does not set forth the necessary reporting requirement to meet his needs. 
  
Therefore, I request that you create language that requires the NRC to report cost analysis data for each trust, 
reported to EQC by some reasonable future date, thus giving the department sufficient time to rearrange their 
data system and collection.  Further, that a periodic audit be performed to review performance of groups of like-
trusts over some reasonable performance period consistant with their product cycle.  It is assumed as per 
testimony by the department, that there will not be a fiscal note with this requirement. 
  
Thanks for your assistance. 
  
Regards, 
  
Bob Hawks 
  
  


